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Memo

To: Ripon Board of Education Members, Dr. Mary Whitrock
From: Christine Damm

Date: July, 2024

Re: Required Notice of Academic Standards

Background

Under section 120.12(13) of the state statutes, school boards are required to notify the
parents/guardians enrolled in the school district of the student academic standards that will be in
effect for the school year. Boards must provide this notification annually, prior to the beginning
of the school term. This notice may be provided electronically, including by posting the notice or
a link to the specific academic standards on the school district’s website. Also, the school board
must annually include an item on the agenda of the first school board meeting of the school year
(the first board meeting after July 1) that clearly identifies the student academic standards
adopted by the board under section 118.30(1g)(a)1 of the state statutes that will be in effect for
the school year.

Official Notice
For the 2024-25 school year, Ripon Area School District has adopted the Common Core State

Standards for Math and English Language Arts, the Wisconsin Standards and Next Generation
Science Standards for Science, the Wisconsin Standards for Social Studies, and Wisconsin
Academic Standards for all other content areas. RASD has also adopted the Social Emotional
Learning Competencies developed by the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction for
PK-adult. Links to the standards are on the district website and also available on the
Department of Public Instruction (DPI) website at the following link: http://dpi.wi.gov/standards.
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